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NO Reply

From: Anne Nixon <annednixon@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 2, 2019 9:39 AM
To: NO Reply
Subject: Proposed rule change 21 NCAC 54.2008

I am writing to express my support for the proposed rule change 21 NCAC 54.2008, which will end career-long 
supervision for LPAs. Currently, this rule is prohibiting desperately needed, quality mental health services for 
those living in rural Northeastern North Carolina.  As you make your decision, I urge you to consider the equity 
of available services in ALL regions of North Carolina.  
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
--  
Anne D. Nixon, M.A., PLLC 
Licensed Psychological Associate-HSP 
Education Consultant 
400 East King Street 
Edenton, NC 27932 
(252) 312-7329 
annednixon@gmail.com 


